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Pinellas: Vacancy Announced on Feather Sound Community Services 

District, Inc. Board 
Applications Due by 3 p.m. November 10, 2022 

 

Applications are now being accepted for a one year appointment to the Feather Sound 

Community Services District, Inc. board, as the individual appointment of Commissioner René 

Flowers, District 7. The term of office shall be for one year, beginning January 1, 2023.  

Feather Sound Community Services District, Inc. is a non-profit corporation organized for the 

purpose of providing street lighting as well as the acquisition, development and maintenance of 

recreational areas and green space for the residents of Feather Sound. The services are funded 

by property taxes assessed annually within the Feather Sound municipal services taxing district. 

The board is comprised of seven volunteer members from the Feather Sound community. Each 

member is nominated by a Pinellas County Commissioner and is appointed by the Board of 

County Commissioners. Applicants must reside within and be registered to vote in the Feather 

Sound municipal services taxing district. 

 

Applications are due by 3 p.m. on Thursday, November 10, 2022. The application can be 

found online. 

Please Note: All materials submitted to Pinellas County government are subject to the public 

records law of the state of Florida. 
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